St. Victors 50th Anniversary Celebration

In preparation for St. Victors 50th anniversary celebration we are
gathering

information on the history of St. Victors Parish. Any information or
stories about the foundation of the parish and what it was like before
and after the first church was built would be greatly appreciated. In
particular we are looking for old photos of the property before during
and after construction began. Also photos of people and events. The
following are of particular interest:

1. What were the original property boundaries?

2. Who was involved in retrofitting the old farm house?

3. What happened to the plans to build a Catholic High School?
4. The ease or difficulty in starting a new parish.

5. Interaction of the parish leaders in planning and advancing the
parish goals.

6. Planning and organizing of new ministries.

7. Who was involved in finishing the structure of the Hall?

We still have many of the original parishioners who are active at St.
Victors Parish.

There must be a wealth of information out there. Please share your
stories with all of us. We are able to quickly copy information or scan
pictures and return the originals to you.

Please contact Wayne Minten @408-251-7931, E-mail
waynephyllis@comcast.net
Or Joyce Denzel @ 408-259-4165 E-mail joydenze@ix.netcom.com
or you can bring the information to the parish office.

Thanks for your help.




